
Dr. Khan Muhammad <khan.m@uetpeshawar.edu.pk>

Fwd: FW: URGENT: National Center for Artificial Intelligence - Post-CDWP


Dr. Gul Muhammad Khan <gk502@uetpeshawar.edu.pk> Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 10:06 AM
To: Muhammad Shahid <mshahid@hec.gov.pk>
Cc: "dpnd@nust.edu.pk" <dpnd@nust.edu.pk>, "director@kics.edu.pk" <director@kics.edu.pk>, Muhammad Ali Khan
<muakhan@hec.gov.pk>, Huma Akbar <hakbar@hec.gov.pk>, vc@uetpeshawar.edu.pk, Director ORIC
<diroric@uetpeshawar.edu.pk>, "Dr. M. Salman Khan" <salmankhan@uetpeshawar.edu.pk>, "Dr. Khan Muhammad"
<khan.m@uetpeshawar.edu.pk>, "Dr. Yasar Ayaz" <yasar@smme.nust.edu.pk>, Khalid Latif
<khalid.latif@comsats.edu.pk>, "Dr. Muhammad Khurram" <khurram.ned@gmail.com>

Dear Sir,
 I hope you are doing well, We​

 NCAI-final-GM-KM_salman-09-06-2017.docx
​ have updated our portion of the PC-1 inline with the recommendations of Dr. Athar Osama. The recommendations
has improved the document a lot. I hope it's ready for next step. In case there is any further clarification or update, still
needed, we are happy to incorporate the desired updates for the better outcome in long run. 

Best Regards
GUL
[Quoted text hidden]

https://drive.google.com/a/uetpeshawar.edu.pk/file/d/0B9KrLdE4ZEh8RzhqTlhsSW9kOTQ/view?usp=drive_web

